
Calendar Events 

Nov 2  1st & 2nd Grade 

Breakfast Buddies 7:30-

8:00 am 

Nov 9 End of Trimester 

Nov 13 Board Meeting @ 

6:30 pm at District Office 

Nov 14 PTO Meeting  3:00 

Nov 15 Family Reading 

Night 6:00 pm 

Nov 16 Report Cards sent 

home 

Nov 20 Thanksgiving   

pageant 9:30-10:30 am 

Nov 21-23 Thanksgiving 

Holiday—No School 

Capron News 

Capron Elementary School ~ 200 Wooster Street, Capron, IL 61012 ~ (815) 569-2314 

Thanksgiving 

Tuesday, November 20 is the last day of school before 
Thanksgiving. Schools will be closed on Wednesday, Thursday, 

and Friday, November 21, 22, and 23.            

Have a Happy Thanksgiving!  
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  LOST AND FOUND 

All lost and found items are in the hallway area near the office. Please take a 
look when you are in the building, and take any items belonging to your child. 
Also, please remind your child to bring home his/her lunch box on a daily basis. 

Lunch boxes will be moved to the lost and found if left in the cafeteria at the end of the day. 

A BIG thank you goes out to our parent 
volunteers who worked so hard. You are 
all making a difference in the lives of our 

children. We love our volunteers!  

Also, the district has changed its policy regarding Head Lice in schools. The updated 
policy is located in the parent / student handbook. Please be aware that the school will 
no longer send out letters to unaffected families notifying that there is a current case of 
Lice in the classroom. I plan on discussing Lice briefly with the students during the 
health / hygiene groups.  

This month I will be going into the classrooms to educate 
students about good health and hygiene. These educational 
sessions will hopefully help kids understand how their overall 
health influences their school and outside activity performance.   



COLD WEATHER 

WINTER IS COMING – PLEASE REMEMBER THAT YOUR CHILDREN ARE STILL  
GOING OUTSIDE FOR RECESS!  

 The School District’s Policy is that children will be outside for recess as long as the 
wind chill is above 10 degrees. Please be sure your child comes to school each day 
prepared for outdoor recess. They should have a winter coat, as well as hats and 

gloves. Also, students wait outside in the morning as buses arrive – they need to be 
warmly dressed then too! 

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY 
In the event that school is cancelled, families will be called before 6:00am. Radio and TV 

stations will also be notified by 6:00am  

LUNCH BALANCES 

Please remember to pay your account balances for school lunch purchases! If your family is 
facing hardship, please remember that forms for Free/Reduced Lunch are available through 
the office and staff members are more than happy to help families complete the forms if there 
are questions. Remember, you can check your students’ account balances by contacting the 
office. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter! 

During September Students were recognized for Cooperation.  

The following students were nominated by their teachers: 

Freya Rabe, Noah Arellano, Claire Feretti, Karla Garcia, Jocelyn 
Jimenez, Alana Ryan, Brianna Wagner, Alyna Garcia, Christopher 

Garcia, and  Jesse Benson 


